

## Bishop Aldhelm's C.E. Primary School

Loved by God; United in Learning

Headteacher: Scott Tait

Deputy Headteacher: Lizzie Sharpe



Wednesday 8th February 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,



## Celebrate reading at our Book Fair!

The Book Fair will be arriving in school soon, with hundreds of new children's books to browse and buy.

## Come and join us!

WHEN: Wednesday 22<sup>nd</sup>, Thursday 23<sup>rd</sup> and Friday 24th February 2023

**TIME:** 3.20 – 4.30pm

**WHERE:** In the reception area (please come through the office)

There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only £2.99, there's sure to be a book for everyone. If you can't make it to our Book Fair, try our Gift Vouchers available at <a href="www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents">www.bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents</a>. They're a great way to ensure your child doesn't miss out. The book fair will be cashless, therefore a QR (see attached poster) can be scanned at the book fair so you are able to pay online. You just need to bring your smart phone with you.

Don't forget that every book you buy can help to get **FREE BOOKS** for our school library, meaning we are able to offer a greater range to the children to continue our mission of ensuring all children at Bishop Aldhelm's Primary School, love to read!

We thank you for your continued support, and really look forward to seeing you at the book fair.

Kind regards.

Mrs Knijff, Mrs Smith and Miss Davis



Bishop Aldhelm's Primary School, by the main office

